
 

 

23rd May 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 1 Victorian Day – Wednesday 15th June 2022 

 

I am writing to let you know that a curriculum enrichment day has been planned 

for your child, based on the ‘Victorians’. As part of Year 1’s History topic this 

term, they have been learning all about Victorian toys and what it was like for 

children to grow up during the Victorian era. This exciting day will take place on 

Wednesday 15th June 2022 and will run within school hours. Your child will have 

the opportunity to take part in some role play, cooking, participating in Victorian 

parlour games and finally for them to discover what a day at school might have 

been like for pupils in the late 1800’s. 

 

We encourage all pupils to come to school dressed as Victorian children on the 

day to help get themselves ‘into character.’ 

 

Some costume ideas include: 

 

-A chimney sweep 

- A miner 

- A mill/farm worker 

- A housemaid 

- A flower seller 

- A young lady/gentleman 

 

Costumes do not need to be purchased specially for the day; they can be easily 

put together from old clothing/uniforms and a bit of imagination.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Burke and Mr Constantinides 
 
 


